
Mike Daley <miked129e@gmail.com>

Use of Tribal Materials
1 message

Leo P. Gaten <lpg@olypen.com> Wed, Feb 26, 2014 at 7:34 PM
To: miked129e@gmail.com

Mr. Mike Daley:

We were recently informed that you are providing or selling items on your web site for use
by scouts and scout troops which infringe on the rights of the Klallam/S'Klallam tribes of
Washington State. We specifically refer to this web site:

http://www.floridacsp.com/tipisa/Klallam.pdf

We request that you immediately cease and desist from such use of our Tribal names and logos
and terminate the sale of these items.

Your timely cooperation is appreciated.

Leo Gaten

-- 
--
Leo P. Gaten
Governmental Policy Advisor
Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe
1033 Old Blyn Hwy
Sequim, WA 98382
Tribal Center:    360 683-1109
My Direct Dial:   360 681-2933
My FAX:                  360 681-2933

This email message may contain confidential or privileged information
exempt from disclosure under applicable laws. It is intended only for
the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you have received this 
message by mistake, do not review, disclose, copy, or distribute the 
email. Instead, notify me immediately by replying to this message or 
telephoning me and delete this email from your system. Thank you.
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